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To: Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending St Nicholas CiW Primary; 
Headteacher, Staff and Governing Body of St Nicholas CiW Primary; Prescribed 
Consultees 
 
Dear Consultee, 

Proposal to add nursery provision to St Nicholas CIW Primary School from 

September 2023. 

 
I am writing to advise that the Governing Body has agreed to publish a statutory notice 
to make regulated alterations to St Nicholas CiW Primary School by: 
 

• Changing the lowest age range of pupils at St Nicholas CiW Primary School 
from 4 to 3, to include 24 part time nursery places from September 2023. 

 
A copy of the statutory notice is enclosed and is available to view and download online 
at https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/living/schools/Consultations/Expanding-St-
Nicholas-CIW-Primary.aspx. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Dr Jen Hopkins 
Chair of Governors  
10/06/2022 
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